State of New Mexico

Michelle Lujan Grisham
Governor

EXECUTIVE ORDER 2025-292

ORDERING FLAGS TO HALF-STAFF
IN MEMORIAL OF DEPUTY ANTONIO ALEMAN

Deputy Antonio Aleman of the Dona Ana County Sheriff’s Office tragically lost his life in
a car crash while on duty on July 8, 2025. Deputy Aleman served with courage, integrity, and a
steadfast commitment to the safety of all New Mexicans. He will be greatly missed by his family
and community and will be remembered as a dedicated husband and father to his two children. It
is appropriate and proper to acknowledge Deputy Aleman’s life and service through a public
period of mourning across New Mexico.

NOW THEREFORE, I, Howie Morales, Lieutenant Governor of the State of New Mexico
and acting Governor pursuant to Article V, Section 7 of the New Mexico Constitution, by virtue
of the authority vested in me by the Constitution and laws of the State of New Mexico, do hereby
ORDER and DIRECT that all United States and State flags be flown at half-staff beginning July
15, 2025, and lasting through sundown of July 20, 2025. This action will serve to commemorate
Deputy Aleman’s life and to mourn his loss.

ATTEST: DONE AT THE EXECUTIVE OFFICE

W@mw % THIS 14TH DAY OF JULY 2025
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